
 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
 

 

 
26th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Walk to the Lake 

 

To introduce our topic, next half term we want to visit the lake.  The national curriculum states 

that children need to carry out simple fieldwork and observational skills to study the geography 

of their surroundings and compare human and physical features.  This trip will therefore 

support the children’s learning.  The trip will commence on Wednesday 18th April 2018.  We 

will be leaving school at 1.15pm and return 2.45pm.  The children need to have sensible 

footwear for the trip. 

 

We appreciate your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 teachers 

 

 

 

Year 2 trip to the Lake         Please return to class teacher 

 

 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………….. in class …………… 

to visit the lake on Wednesday 18th April 2018. 

 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………. Dated …………………... 
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